
 
 
DATE:   April 21, 2020 

 

RE:    DRVC Announcement Update: Deacon Ordination 

 

FROM: Sean P. Dolan, Director of Communications 

Note: This information was sent to all priests.  

 

Deacon Ordination.  The diaconate ordination scheduled for May 23rd has been postponed. A new 

date will be provided when we are able to have such a celebration in compliance with NY State 

gathering requirements, Please keep our soon-to-be permanent deacons and their families in your 

prayers during this difficult time. Thank you. 
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